MIA

8 Providence St. McKownville, NY 12203

November 16, 1982

Mr. Donald Webster, Director of Bands Guilderland Central High School Guilderland Center, NY 12085

Dear Mr. Webster,

On behalf of the McKownville Improvement Association, I want to thank you for bringing such a talented group of young musicians to the Association's "Meet Your Neighbors" dinner last Thursday. I heard many nice comments about the two groups after the evening broke up, and I know that their participation, and Mr. Corigliano's and yours, helped very much to make the evening a success.

That the two groups played so well so early in the year is a testament to the high quality of your musical programs as well as a credit to each of the performers.

We appreciate very much your giving us the opportunity to hear them perform.

Sincerely yours,

Lindsay N. Childs President